
Mayor Grenier: 

 

It is my understanding that there is an opening on Berlin’s Planning Board. 

I have just finished  three terms in the New Hampshire House advocating for the best interests of the 

City of Berlin.  

I would like to continue to participate in Berlin’s future by serving on the Planning Board. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Larry L Laflamme  

474 Second Avenue  

Berlin, NH 

 

 


